
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 9, 2017 12:42:22 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 9:06 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert Brockhouse

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strenuously oppose the application by Ontario Hydro for increases in distribution rates and new service
charges. This  application makes a mockery of the Fair Hydro Act, and its promise of some small relief
for Hydro customers from costs that already border, especially for those in rural areas, on the
unaffordable.

-- Attachment --
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